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Sent: Thur 3/18/2021 7:35:57 AM

Subject: RE: would like to discuss your COVID-19 work

Received: Thur 3/18/2021 7:36:34 AM

Dear Dr. EXER NEEEEN.
Were you mterested in discussing how your work might fit into the COVID-19 session?

The congress 1s November 11-13 in Vienna, as well as online. I would be happy to send more details or answer any

questions you may have.

Best Regards,

From: IB. Ba.
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021

To: @rivin.nl
Subject: would like to discuss your COVID-19 work

Dear Dr. EXER NEREENL
I am hoping we can have a discussion about your COVID-19 work. Your paper from a while ago was particularly interesting
for me: "Incubation period of 2019 novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV) infections among travellers from Wuhan, China, 20-28

January 2020".

COVID-19 is one of the core sessions I am planning for The European Society of Medicine's annual congress this

November. | was thinking that your work would fit well mito the session and that you might consider coming to Vienna to

give a talk. Alternatively it could be an online presentation.

Can we discuss this idea?

Best Regards,

European Society of Medicine

ESMED Congress 2021
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from our system please reply, or contact us at Rue le Corbusier 12 Geneva, 1208, Switzerland.
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